Immunization Requirements for School

‘The New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) has received inquiries regarding the status of
the immunization of pupils in school regulations (N.J.A.C. 8:57-4). The value of immunizations is
even more evident during this pandemic: therefore, NJDOH will not waive the vaccine
requirements nor will there be any extensions for the upcoming school year. Students will be
expected to comply with all vaccine requirements prior to attending virtually or in-person at a
New Jersey child care/preschool and school. New Jersey still allows for medical and religious
exemptions when applicable.

The potential for the spread of infectious diseases is increased whenever individuals are
brought into group settings. New Jersey has minimum vaccine requirements for school
attendance. Following the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention's (CDC) recommended
immunization is encouraged to provide optimal protection from vaccine-preventable diseases.
Ensuring that vaccines are up-to-date can help protect schools and communities from
vaccine-preventable disease outbreaks during the COVID-19 pandemic.’

If you have questions about your child’s immunizations, please contact their physician. You may
also reach our school nurse, Mrs. Teasenfitz at Patricia.teasenfiiz@commercialschools.org.




